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Almonds 
 
On Tuesday 6th December the Almond Board held their annual conference in Modesto, California. 
The long awaited news on mapping analysis with updated acreage numbers was announced. The 
maps are extensive, with a high rate of accuracy due to their orchard-by-orchard view of the 
industry. The data indicates that the Californian Almond acreage is between 5-9%... 
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
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